February stocking of Departmental
waters

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
stocked the following waters with takeable fish in February 2021:

Appointment of new member to the
Council for the Curriculum,
Examinations and Assessment (CCEA)

The Minister of Education has announced the appointment of a new member to
the Board of the Council for the Curriculum, Examinations and Assessment
(CCEA), to fill a further vacancy following the recent public appointments
competition.

Have your say on the future of forests
in County Armagh

DAERA Minister Gordon Lyons, MLA today encouraged people to take part in a
public consultation about forests in County Armagh.

Weir announces extension to
Residential Qutdoor Education Centres
funding scheme

A scheme to support Outdoor Education Centres impacted by Covid-19 is being
extended.
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Health Minister announces extension of
consultation on adult safeguarding

Health Minister Robin Swann MLA today announced a four week extension to the
Department of Health consultation on legislative options to bring forward a
new Adult Protection Bill.
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